
 

 
 
 
 
12th November, 2019 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 

Children in Need 2019 
 
Children in Need 2019 will take place on Friday 15th November.  Peel Park will be 
joining in with the fundraising across the country and raising money for those 
children who are less fortunate.  
 
We will be giving the pupils the opportunity to take part in a Crazy Hair Day.  
Remember no hair style is too wacky for Crazy Hair Day.  Costs for this will be £1 
per child or £2 per family. 
 
We will be having a bun sale will at playtime on Friday 15th for the whole of the 
school and any donations of buns towards this would be greatly received.  Buns 
will cost 30p per bun. 
 
Your continued support and generosity towards our charity events are greatly 
appreciated.  No amount donated is insignificant. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Lee Christy  
 

Mr Christy & the Year 6 Children in Need organizing committee 
 
 


